Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds
January 15, 2024

Present were Trustees of Trust Funds - Dana Wells, Jilletta Jarvis, and
Arlene Bassett, Cemetery Trustees — Carroll Bassett and Stephen
Winter, Sandown Finance Director — Gayle Hamel and two
representatives of Three Bearings.

- This meeting was recorded for Sandown Senior Transportation. They
had some questions for Three Bearings, but their representative was
unable to attend. lilletta is sure she covered all of the questions they
submitted.

We initialed the copies of payments made since the last meeting.

3B had some questions about the cemetery Perpetual Care Account.
The Cemetery Trustees were able to help with that. 3B needs

the perpetual Care reports for 2022 and 2023. Arlene will email _them
to Jilletta and she will send them to 3B in the correct format.

3B needs a permission letter from TD Bank. Dana will take care of that.

The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 18,

Respectfully Submitted

Graa]—

Arlene Bassett - Secretary




